
 

 

To,        Date: 12th June, 2024 
Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze 
Jeejeebhoy 
Towers, Dalal 
Street, 
Mumbai - 
400001 

 
Subject: Reply and Clarification on price movement 

 
Ref: BSE Limited – Email L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2024-2025 / 4284 dated June 11, 2024 

 
Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 

 

This is with reference to your e-mail received from your good office dated June 
11, 2024 seeking clarification on significant movement in the price of our 
security at the Exchange in the recent past. 

 
The Company is aware that as per Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange 
Board of India (Listing Obligations Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
the Company is required to intimate to the Exchange all the events, information, 
etc. that have a bearing on the operations /performance of the Company which 
include all price sensitive information etc. The Company has from time to time, 
promptly intimated the Stock Exchange such events, information etc. 

 
The Company also confirms that it is not aware of any price sensitive 
information which is required to be intimated to the Stock Exchange as per 
Regulation 30 and that has not been intimated to the Stock Exchange. 

 
Therefore, the movement in the Company's share price is entirely attributable 
to market circumstances, which appear to be driven by the market and over 
which the Company neither has any control nor is aware of the underlying 
causes. 

We trust the above clarifies and request you to take 

the same on your records.  



Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
 

             For Rungta Irrigation Limited  

 

 

            Kanwal Ohri 
(Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 
M.no – A31907 
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